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President’s Message

We are excited g to be able to announce the float design contest winner to 
the City Council on June 6th and see the beautiful rendering of our 2024 float.  
Thank you to all the talented students that submitted beautiful design 
concept entries.

If you love making scrapbooks and taking pictures, we have a board opening 
just for you.  Our Historian position is currently open, and we would love to 
have you become part of our board. The historian is responsible for keeping 
records pertaining to events of the association and related programs and 
preparing and maintaining a scrap book of the year’s activities. Please 
contact me at bevfindley@msn.com if you are interested in the position.

TRFA will have a booth at the TOCA Palooza on June 24; 11am -5pm.  Please 
stop by for some fun. 

I look forward to seeing all of you at our various Restaurants for Roses.

Bev
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Annually, the Torrance Rose Float Association draws world-wide attention to 
the City of Torrance  by sponsoring  an  artistic and imaginative float in the 
internationally broadcast New Year’s Day Rose Parade.  The City of Torrance’s 
float lines up with global conglomerates’ floats, and wins awards year-after-
year for its float design and execution. 

This epic undertaking relies on members and this year the Association has 
lofty goals to substantially increase membership.  Yes, it’s true that only 
members can decorate the float and that membership includes 
transportation to the decorating warehouse in Irwindale.  But whether one 
decorates or not, Torrance Rose Float Association membership is about a 
love for the place you live, work, play, learn, and a love for the beauty and 
majesty of the Rose Parade. 

Now through July 31, 2023 each membership will receive a voucher for a 
rose vial labeled in honor of a person.  Labeled rose vials are one-of-a kind 
gifts or tributes. The vial actually rides on the float, so that individual will be 
riding in the Rose Parade in spirit.  An email will notify the recipient of your 
special gift.  

To be a part of this legacy, and receive this membership bonus, go to 
https://www.torrancerosefloat.org/

Love Where you Live
Ride the Float in Spirit

By
Laura MacMorran
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Torrance Rose Float 
Association
4733 Torrance Blvd., #234
Torrance CA 90503

CONTACT INFO

Phone: (310) 618-2425
Email: info@torrancerosefloat.org 
Website: www.torrancerosefloat.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/torrancerosefloatassociation/
Twitter: @RoseFloat


